
 

 

 

 

Cir No.: STS/156/2024-25         19.12.2024 (Thursday) 
 

Dear Parent 

The eighth edition of Pariksha Pe Charcha 2025, an interactive program of Hon’ble Prime Minister with students, 

teachers and parents, will be organised in January 2025.  In order to select participants who will be featured in the 

interactive event, an online multiple choice questions competition will be conducted at 

https://innovateindia1.mygov.in between 14.12.2024 - 14.01.2025 for students of classes VI to XII. 

 

It is a unique mode through which students, parents and teachers have been invited to frame questions to be 

addressed to the Hon’ble Prime Minister. We expect maximum participation through registration on the above-

mentioned portal. 

 

Let us again make the event Pariksha Pe Charcha 2025 a success and make learning stress free and joyful for our 

students.  

 

 

 

Ms Meneka I. Singh 

   (Principal) 

https://innovateindia1.mygov.in/

